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In the spring of 2020, three students from Seneca's BAF and FIP programs were selected

from thousands of graduates across Canada to join the inaugural cohort of Investment

Specialists that were hired by Scotiabank as part of the organization's newly created Ascend

Program. The Ascend Program provides team members with a 12-month personalized

development program that prepares them to be tomorrow's leaders in the financial planning

and wealth management profession. With only 20 spots available, our graduates, Naiana Rei

Passos Campos G Cortat (BAF), Muhammad Memon (BAF) and Ehsan Gharakhanlou (FIP)

have made Seneca proud!
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